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providing this data "as is," and FDOT disclaims any and all
warranties, whether expressed or implied, including (without
limitation) any implied warranties of  merchantability or 
fitness for a particular purpose. In no event will FDOT be 
liable to you or any third party for any direct, indirect, 
incidental, consequential, special, or exemplary damages
or lost profits resulting from any use or misuse of  this data.
     Maps of  this series are in the public domain.  The maps
are compiled and published using public tax monies and are
copyrighted to prevent reproduction and resale for profit.
     For the price and availability of  this map, contact Maps
and Publications, Florida Department of  Transportation, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450. Phone (850) 414-4050.

     This map was compiled from a variety of  Federal, State,
and local data sources, Florida Department of  Transportation
(FDOT) aerial photography completed on January 2011, and 
previously published County General Highway Maps.
     This map was prepared on the Albers Equal Area Conic
Projection, 1983 North American Datum. 
     Some transportation data is provided by Navteq North 
America, LLC, and is Copyright 2012, Navteq North America, 
LLC. 
     The railroad stations on this map do not necessarily denote
the presence of  a depot or like facility. It may be only a point,
such as a platform or siding, designated for the receipt or 
delivery of  freight. No attempt has been made to show all 
drainage canals or ditches.
      All populations are taken from the United States Census
Bureau, in 2010 the population of  Sumter County was 93,420. 
There are 547 square miles in the county. 
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